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Grace Chuchla

From: web.noreply
Sent: Friday, December 10, 2021 8:42 AM
To: Grace Chuchla
Subject: [Redistricting Comments] Redistricting 

Al Sasuga (not verified)  sent a message using the contact form at https://www.inyocounty.us/government/board-
supervisors/redistricting/comments.  
The sender's name 
Al Sasuga 
The sender's email 

 
Subject 
Redistricting  
Comment or Question 
I believe the proposed draft Redistricting maps #4 and #7 best meet requirements of contiguity, compactness, existing representation, 
communities of interest and fairness.  
 
I believe these maps will continue to allow ease of access to representative supervisors. 
These two maps will minimize disruption to emerging supervisor relationships and continue to promote community participation. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Al Sasuga 

 




